
 
  
 February 7, 2022 
 
 
 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of the Laborers’ International Union of North America (LIUNA) and our 500,000 
members, I write to ask you to support H.R. 3076, the bipartisan Postal Service Reform Act, 
when it comes to a vote on the House floor this week.   
 
LIUNA is very proud to have the National Postal Mail Handlers Union (NPMHU), whose 
members would benefit from this important legislation, affiliated with us. H.R 3076 would 
repeal the 2006 mandate requiring the Postal Service to prefund its retiree health care 
benefits, and it would call for future members and annuitants to enroll in Medicare when 
eligible.  The bill would also provide agreements with state, local and tribal governments to 
provide noncommercial services, codify six-day mail delivery, and much more to ensure the 
continued solvency of the Postal Service. 
 
This bipartisan bill, supported by both labor and management, is critically needed to ensure 
that postal workers can continue to carry out the great work that they do every day.  LIUNA 
asks you to vote yes on H.R. 3076. 
 
With kind regards, I am 
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 TERRY O’SULLIVAN 
 General President 
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